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Anyone interested in helping out?

As a member of TLA, it will come as no surprise to you that
things are a bit different here. First off, you work at home,
most of the time your instructors are in little two-inch
screens on your laptop, and the school sporting events and
proms can be a bit lonely. We understand that and try to
come up with ways to make your time here more interest-
ing and fun.

We are going to offer up for your approval, another try at
having a Student Council so those of you that want a bit of
student contact can have that experience. In the beginning,
the Student Council was fairly well staffed and fairly suc-
cessful as a council. The first meetings we had a represen-
tation that equaled about 3-4% of the student population.
The council performed tasks similar to those that other
councils performed. They acted as liaisons between the stu-
dent body and the
school administration,
represented TLA in dis-
trict functions and ,»
workshops and went to
the Iron Gate café
serving lunch to many
of Tulsa’s homeless.
Similar activities will
be on the docket for r il
the TLA Student Coun- f: "%
cil for the coming year.
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A big function of the Stu-
dent Council is to work on
the Virtual Voice, TLA's
virtual school newspaper.
The Voice has been strate-
gic in sending news, art, po-
etry, and prose out to TLA
students for the past three
years. If you have an inter-
est in communications and
would like to help with the
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of the Voice, this is a good
way to take part in it.

If you would like an opportunity to interact with other TLA'ers
and have a good time as well, this is a great opportunity for
you. It also has benefits you might not be aware of. If you serve
successfully in the Council for a year...you will receive 1 full
credit in Leadership on your report card and student record
which will be a huge advantage for you when you go to enroll
for college.

So, if you have a desire to spend some time with fellow stu-
dents, help people who might need your help and have a talent
with writing, reporting, photography, art...if you can write a
comic strip, develop a crossword puzzle, pass information off to
other TLA'ers in a fun, interesting and informative manner, this
just might be right up your alley. Your first step would be to
contact Mr. McDonald at the school via e-mail. Let him know
you are interested in the Council, and what it is you might want
to do for the Virtual Voice. And once a Council is formed we can
make decisions together as to what our year will look like.

-Mr. McDonald, Student Council Advisor
(mcdonde@tulsaschools.org)
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